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Whereas, the Honors Building at Iowa State University, presently under construction, 
is to be named the Martin C. Jischke Honors Building, and 
 
Whereas, the manner in which the building was named is controversial, and 
 
Whereas, the policy of Iowa State University is that buildings not be named after an ex-
university official for at least five years after the official leaves the university,  
 
Therefore, be it resolved, that the Faculty Senate opposes the naming of the Honors 
Building after Martin Jischke at this time, and 
 
Further, that the Faculty Senate supports naming the honors building the "Honors 
Building", which some time in the future could be renamed, and 
 
Further, that the Faculty Senate request that the Board of Regents allow the President 
of the Faculty Senate, and other faculty members to address the Regents concerning 
this matter as soon as possible. 


